MRS. TRUMAN

3RD Grade Teacher

Cassville Intermediate School

417-847-4010

mtruman@cassville.k12.mo.us
Dear Parents,


I just want to take a moment to express to you how much I appreciate being given the opportunity to teach your child. I know your child is the most important thing in your life. The opportunity to educate a child is a great responsibility. This is a responsibility I take very seriously.


Contained within this letter are some general classroom guidelines and expectations as well as some important information. Please read these carefully, if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.


Within this school your child will be provided with a safe and nurturing environment, one, which promotes learning. Your child will be expected to always try their best when faced with any challenge. Third grade is a year full of new challenges. During this year your child will be learning MANY new skills. There may be times when your child feels frustrated with these new challenges. This is normal with any new experience. My goal as a teacher is to challenge each student to promote maximum learning.


Your child will be using a very exciting reading program this year. This series will provide your child with many different styles of text, including poetry, fiction, and non-fiction to name just a few. In third grade we also have a “Protected Reading Time.” This time will be a quiet time in which your child will be practicing reading, writing, and many other language activities. For the intermediate grades our protected reading time is 9:00-11:00. During this time there will be no interruptions within the classroom. If you need to take your child out for an appointment, please schedule around this reading time. 


In third grade we will also continue to build your child’s math skills through the Everyday Math program. This is the same program that your child was familiar with last year. 


Attached to this newsletter is your copy of the ABC’s of Mrs. Truman’s room. Please go over it carefully with your child. Also, I have included the daily schedule, and special class schedule.

 Our school is implementing a positive behavior support system called “Cattitude.” To show Cattitude students will be expected to 1) Be Respectful, 2) Be Responsible, and 3) Be Safe. The teachers around the school are looking for classes that are going above and beyond the expected expectations. If my class receives 10 compliments, we can choose a classroom reward. This program has been successful the past two years.

Again I would like to express how thankful I am to have the opportunity to teach your child! I am sure we will be able to work together this year to make this year the most exciting and fun-filled year yet!











Sincerely,

Mrs. Truman
